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Dear Mr Todd-Jones
 
I am writing to express my support for the proposed wind turbines to be
 erected in Rye Park, NSW. I do not consider the turbines to be unattractive,
 far from it, and I have seen other more unattractive sights in the village of
 Rye Park.
 
The proposal will benefit not only those landowners who will have one or
 more turbines installed on their property it will also provide local
 employment opportunities as well as funding to improve the visual
 amenities in the village and to improve the access roads in and around Rye
 Park. And best of all, it will provide a source of affordable energy that’s
 considerably safer than coal powered or nuclear energy.
 
Yours sincerely.

5 April 2017
 
Dr Sylvia Alston
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